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Local Area Office
We asked, You said 

and We Did….

Customer Satisfaction 
Exit Survey 2012
Jan 2013
Some customers felt that they were being passed about

We will take time to identify and take ownership of your enquiry and only pass you onto another department/colleague when we know they can resolve your enquiry
Some customers were not clear about surgeries that were being offered
We will be clear about what surgeries we have on offer and explain whether these are on a first come first served basis or by appointment only.  If you may not be seen we will make you aware of this.
Privacy for some customers at the Haddington Office
We are looking at how we can improve our customer service desk by removing the glass screening to improve communication or relocating our services to a more convenient location
Some customers felt that the signage within the Brunton Hall, Musselburgh was not adequate
We are currently reviewing our internal signage to make things clearer for you.
Some customers felt that that they waiting too long in a queue at the Musselburgh Office
We are introducing a Queue Management system (Spring 2013) which will allow us to measure the time you are queuing and the time taken to deal with your enquiry.  This will give us accurate information to make sure we have enough staff on the desk when we are busy and less staff when we are quiet.

We are introducing a wider range of telephone numbers on our ‘Free access phone’ which can be used to report or enquire about a range of Council services that are not available locally.

Some of the comments you made related to services offered by other departments within East Lothian Council

We have passed your comments onto the relevant departments for consideration.
We intend to repeat our Exit Survey every second year (next survey 2014) so that we can measure our Customer Service.  This will allow us to see if we have improved our services to you.
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